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On Wednesday last Archdeacon and Mrs Hony gave an entertainment to the labourers (sixty –

five in number) employed on that part of the Salisbury and Yeovil line which passes through the 

above parish, as a mark of their approbation of the orderly and quiet manner in which they 

have conducted themselves while working in that vicinity. 

 

(Salisbury and Winchester Journal – Saturday 28 August, 1858) 
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